
July 30 Campus Update Regarding Coronavirus Signage 
 
Good morning! 
  
As we prepare for students to return to campus in a few short weeks, the Workplace Safety 
Committee is placing signage around campus to inform students, faculty, staff and visitors of 
ways to stay healthy and ensure a safe return to campus.  
  
We are still in the process of putting these signs up this week and next.  Once we are done, 
we’ll reach back out to campus to let you know how additional signage for your areas can be 
ordered. 
  

 
 
 
 


